Women Aviators 26 Stories Of Pioneer Flights
Dari
Eventually, you will utterly discover a other experience and success by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? realize you undertake that you require
to get those every needs subsequently having significantly cash? Why dont you
try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to comprehend even more roughly speaking the globe, experience, some
places, behind history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your completely own epoch to doing reviewing habit. along with guides you
could enjoy now is women aviators 26 stories of pioneer flights dari below.
A Thousand Sisters Elizabeth Wein 2019-01-22 Excellence in Nonfiction for Young
Adults Finalist! The gripping true story of the only women to fly in combat in
World War II—from Elizabeth Wein, award-winning author of Code Name Verity In
the early years of World War II, Josef Stalin issued an order that made the
Soviet Union the first country in the world to allow female pilots to fly in
combat. Led by Marina Raskova, these three regiments, including the 588th Night
Bomber Regiment—nicknamed the “night witches”—faced intense pressure and
obstacles both in the sky and on the ground. Some of these young women perished
in flames. Many of them were in their teens when they went to war. This is the
story of Raskova’s three regiments, women who enlisted and were deployed on the
front lines of battle as navigators, pilots, and mechanics. It is the story of
a thousand young women who wanted to take flight to defend their country, and
the woman who brought them together in the sky. Packed with black-and-white
photographs, fascinating sidebars, and thoroughly researched details, A
Thousand Sisters is the inspiring true story of a group of women who set out to
change the world, and the sisterhood they formed even amid the destruction of
war.
Before Amelia Eileen F. Lebow 2014-05-14 Before Amelia is the remarkable story
of the worldas women pioneer aviators who braved the skies during the early
days of flight. While most books have only examined the women aviators of a
single country, Eileen Lebow looks at an international spectrum of pilots and
their influence on each other. The story begins with Raymonde de Laroche, a
French woman who became the first licensed female pilot in 1909. De Laroche,
Lydia Zvereva, Melli Beese, Hilda Hewlitt, Harriet Quimby, and the other women
pilots profiled here rose above contemporary gender stereotypes and proved
their ability to fly the temperamental heavier-than-air contraptions of the
day. Lebow provides excellent descriptions of the dangers and challenges of
early flight. Crashes and broken bones were common, and many of the pioneers
lost their lives. But these women were adventurers at heart. In an era when
womenas professional options were severely limited and the mere sight of ladies
wearing pants caused a sensation, these women succeeded as pilots, flight
instructors, airplane designers, stunt performers, and promoters. This book
fills a large void in the history of the first two decades of flight."
Women Heroes of World War I Kathryn Atwood 2014-06-01 A commemoration of brave
yet largely forgotten women who served in the First World War In time for the
2014 centennial of the start of the Great War, this book brings to life the
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brave and often surprising exploits of 16 fascinating women from around the
world who served their countries at a time when most of them didn’t even have
the right to vote. Readers meet 17-year-old Frenchwoman Emilienne Moreau, who
assisted the Allies as a guide and set up a first-aid post in her home to
attend to the wounded; Russian peasant Maria Bochkareva, who joined the
Imperial Russian Army by securing the personal permission of Tsar Nicholas II,
was twice wounded in battle and decorated for bravery, and created and led the
all-women combat unit the “Women’s Battalion of Death” on the eastern front;
and American journalist Madeleine Zabriskie Doty, who risked her life to travel
twice to Germany during the war in order to report back the truth, whatever the
cost. These and other suspense-filled stories of brave girls and women are told
through the use of engaging narrative, dialogue, direct quotes, and document
and diary excerpts to lend authenticity and immediacy. Introductory material
opens each section to provide solid historical context, and each profile
includes informative sidebars and “Learn More” lists of relevant books and
websites, making this a fabulous resource for students, teachers, parents,
libraries, and homeschoolers.
Women Aviators Karen Bush Gibson 2020-07-07 Detailing the role of women in
aviation, from the very first days of flight to the present, this rich
exploration of the subject profiles 26 women pilots who sought out and met
challenges both in the sky and on the ground. Divided into six chronologically
arranged sections, this book composes a mini-history of aviation. Learn about
pioneers such as Katherine Wright, called by many the "Third Wright Brother,"
and Baroness Raymonde de Laroche of France, the first woman awarded a license
to fly. Read about barnstormers like Bessie Coleman and racers like Louise
Thaden, who bested Amelia Earhart to win the 1929 Women's Air Derby. Additional
short biography sidebars for other key figures and lists of supplemental
resources for delving deeper into the history of the subject are also included.
Fly Girls P. O’Connell Pearson 2018-02-06 “A truly inspiring read.” —Booklist
(starred review) “A solid account of women’s contributions as aviators during
World War II.” —Kirkus Reviews In the tradition of Hidden Figures, debut author
Patricia Pearson offers a beautifully written account of the remarkable but
often forgotten group of female fighter pilots who answered their country’s
call in its time of need during World War II. At the height of World War II,
the US Army Airforce faced a desperate need for skilled pilots—but only men
were allowed in military airplanes, even if the expert pilots who were training
them to fly were women. Through grit and pure determination, 1,100 of these
female pilots—who had to prove their worth time and time again—were finally
allowed to ferry planes from factories to bases, to tow targets for live
ammunition artillery training, to test repaired planes and new equipment, and
more. Though the Women Airforce Service Pilots lived on military bases, trained
as military pilots, wore uniforms, marched in review, and sometimes died
violently in the line of duty, they were civilian employees and received less
pay than men doing the same jobs and no military benefits, not even for
burials. Their story is one of patriotism, the power of positive attitudes, the
love of flying, and the willingness to serve others with no concern for
personal gain.
A Wasp Among Eagles Ann Carl 2013-06-04 Before World War II most Americans did
not believe that the average woman could fly professionally, but during the war
more than a thousand women pilots proved them wrong. These were the Women
Airforce Service Pilots (WASPs), who served as military flyers on the home
front. In March 1944 one of them, Ann Baumgartner, was assigned to the Fighter
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Flight Test Branch at Wright Field in Dayton, Ohio. There she would make
history as the only woman to test-fly experimental planes during the war and
the first woman to fly a jet. A WASP among Eagles is the first-person story of
how Baumgartner learned to fly, trained as a WASP, and became one of the
earliest jet-age pioneers. Flying such planes as the Curtiss A-25 Helldiver,
the Lockheed P-38, and the B-29 Superfortress, she was the first woman to
participate in a host of experiments, including in-air refueling and flying the
first fighter equipped with a pressurized cockpit. But in evaluating the longawaited turbojet-powered Bell YP-59A, she set a “first” record that would
remain unchallenged for ten years.
Code Name Pauline Pearl Witherington Cornioley 2013-08-01 Pearl Witherington
Cornioley, one of the most celebrated female World War II resistance fighters,
shares her remarkable story in this firsthand account of her experience as a
special agent for the British Special Operations Executive (SOE). Told through
a series of reminiscences—from a difficult childhood spent in the shadow of
World War I and her family's harrowing escape from France as the Germans
approached in 1940 to her recruitment and training as a special agent and the
logistics of parachuting into a remote rural area of occupied France and hiding
in a wheat field from enemy fire—each chapter also includes helpful opening
remarks to provide context and background on the SOE and the French Resistance.
With an annotated list of key figures, an appendix of original unedited
interview extracts—including Pearl's fiancé Henri's story—and fascinating
photographs and documents from Pearl's personal collection, this memoir will
captivate World War II buffs of any age.
History's Greatest Pilots Close Up David Curnock 2015-07-15 From the Red Baron
in World War I to a U.S. medevac pilot in Afghanistan in 2012, this volume
honors the brave men and women who served as aviators in defense of their
countries. Each pilot's dramatic biographical profile is accompanied by a fact
box that provides the aviator's dates of birth and death, country of
nationality/allegiance, and his or her branch or service, rank, unit, important
military engagements, and service awards. Pilot narratives are enhanced with
historical photos of the aviators and their aircraft.
A Career as an Aircraft Mechanic and Service Technician Tamra B. Orr 2018-07-15
The nation's airfields and airports fulfill a crucial role, helping people and
products alike get to their destinations. Behind the thousands of flights
successfully carried out daily are key employees, such as mechanics and service
technicians. Young readers will benefit from this book's methodical approach to
finding a job in this invaluable and rewarding career sector. The sky is the
limit, as it guides eager novices from the necessary STEM subjects they should
expect to encounter, through the ins and outs of picking technical schools, as
well as the expected trajectory they will take from entry-level positions
through to the higher echelons of these skilled trades.
Boots Kate Hannigan 2021-08-03 When Mae's Aunt Willa and Aunt Jane, both
pilots, are kidnapped by evil Metallic Falcon, Josie, Mae, and Akiko, the
Infinity Trinity, pursue them from Chicago to Sweetwater, Texas, to Paris,
France.
She Takes a Stand Michael Elsohn Ross 2015-08-01 In an age of "slacktivism" and
fleeting social media fame, She Takes a Stand offers a realistic look at the
game-changing decisions, high stakes, and bold actions of women and girls
around the world working to improve their personal situations and the lives of
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others. This inspiring collection of short biographies features the stories of
extraordinary figures past and present who have dedicated their lives to
fighting for human rights, civil rights, workers' rights, reproductive rights,
and world peace. Budding activists will be inspired by antilynching crusader
and writer Ida B. Wells, birth control educator and activist Margaret Sanger,
girls-education activist Malala Yousafzai, Gulabi Gang founder Sampat Pal Devi,
who fights violence against Indian women, Dana Edell, who works against the
sexualization of women and girls in the media, and many others. Including
related sidebars, a bibliography, source notes, and a list of activist
organizations readers can explore in person or online, She Takes a Stand is an
essential resource for classroom reports or for any young person passionate
about making a difference.
When Amelia Earhart Built a Roller Coaster Mark Andrew Weakland 2017-12-11
Amelia Earhart was one of America's most famous aviators. But do you know what
she was like as a child? From running on the river bluffs and playing football
to building a roller coaster, Amelia Earhart was an active and confident child.
This playful story of her childhood will help young readers connect with a
historic figure and will inspire them to want to achieve greatness.
Women Heroes of the American Revolution Susan Casey 2015-03-01 When you think
of the American Revolution, perhaps you envision the Boston Tea Party, Paul
Revere's infamous ride, or George Washington crossing the Delaware River. But
there are many other, lesser-known stories of the war that engulfed women's
lives as it did the lives of their fathers, husbands, and sons. Some women
served as spies, nurses, and water carriers; some helped as fundraisers,
writers, and couriers; and still others functioned as resistors, rescuers,
and—surprisingly—even soldiers. Most often, their names did not make it into
history books. In Women Heroes of the American Revolution, these fascinating
women step into the spotlight they deserve. You'll learn about such brave
rebels as Martha Bratton, who blew up a supply of gunpowder to keep it out of
the hands of approaching British troops and boldly claimed, "It was I who did
it!"; 16-year-old Sybil Ludington, who rode her horse Star twice as far as the
legendary Paul revere did in order to help her father, Colonel Ludington,
muster his scattered troops to fight the British; and Deborah Sampson Gannett,
who bound her chest, dressed as a man, enlisted in the Continental Army as
Robert Shurtliff, and served undetected for three years alongside her fellow
soldiers. These and 17 other inspiring stories of women and girls contributing
to our nation's independence are recounted through energetic narrative and
revealing letters and documents that allow us to hear the voices of the women
themselves and those who knew and admired them.
Sprouting Wings Louisa Jaggar 2021-01-05 The inspirational and true story of
James Herman Banning, the first African American pilot to fly across the
country, comes to life in this picture book biography perfect for fans of
Hidden Figures and Little Leaders. Includes art from a Coretta Scott King
award-winning illustrator. James Herman Banning always dreamed of touching the
sky. But how could a farm boy from Oklahoma find a plane? And how would he
learn to fly it? None of the other pilots looked like him. Despite the
challenges and prejudices that stood in his way, James knew he belonged above
the clouds. In a journey that would span 3,300 miles, take twenty-one days, and
inspire a nation, James Herman Banning proved that you can't put barriers on
dreams. Louisa Jaggar incorporates over seven years of research, including
Banning's own writings and an interview with the aviator's great-nephew. She
teams up with cowriter Shari Becker and award-winning illustrator Floyd Cooper
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to capture Banning's historic flight across the United States. "A pathos-filled
picture book that celebrates the life of a figure in American history who
hasn't been featured often." -School Library Journal, Starred Review
The Flying Girl Margarita Engle 2018-03-06 In this beautiful picture book
filled with soaring words and buoyant illustrations, award-winners Margarita
Engle and Sara Palacios tell the inspiring true story of Aída de Acosta, the
first woman to fly a motorized aircraft. On a lively street in the lovely city
of Paris, a girl named Aída glanced up and was dazzled by the sight of an
airship. Oh, how she wished she could soar through the sky like that! The
inventor of the airship, Alberto, invited Aída to ride with him, but she didn’t
want to be a passenger. She wanted to be the pilot. Aída was just a teenager,
and no woman or girl had ever flown before. She didn’t let that stop her,
though. All she needed was courage and a chance to try.
Stars in the Sky Casey Grant 2014-11 "In all of the stories about aviation and
its history, the stories of the first African American stewardesses have been
left untold and unknown. We first took to the skies when flying was glamorous
and exclusive, when little girls dreamt of being stewardesses, models, or movie
stars. We rubbed elbows with the elite and traveled the world when few others
could. We flew as pioneers in a global society long before the times of the
Internet and globalizaiton. We also kept our heads high, facing down racial
prejudice and discrimination. We lived as stars of the sky. I was one of the
first African American stewardesses for Delta Air Lines, and I worked alongside
other pioneers for almost thrity-five years as co-adventureres and friends.
This book tells my story and theirs."--Author's notes.
Women Aviators Karen Bush Gibson 2013 Profiles the lives and careers of twentysix women who were pioneers in the field of aviation.
High, Wide and Frightened Louise Thaden 2019-11-22 High, Wide and Frightened,
first published in 1938, is pioneering aviator Louise Thaden's account of her
adventures in the early days of flying. Thaden (1905-1979) earned her pilot's
certificate in 1928 and would go on to win numerous long-distance air-races,
and set numerous records for high-elevation and long-endurance flights. This
edition includes the chapter entitled "Noble Experiment," (omitted from later
reissues of the book), which describes Thaden's vision on the use of women in
combat. In the final chapter of the book, Thaden describes her friendship with
Amelia Earhart, who disappeared in 1937 over the Pacific Ocean.
Barnstormers, Wing-Walking and Flying Circuses Peter Brown 2022-05-30 While
large numbers of aeroplanes had been produced In America for the war effort
overseas at the Western Front, it was found that that the British, French and
Germans were far ahead of them when it came to flight technology, which led to
a huge surplus of aeroplanes in the United States. The government’s solution to
recover some of the money was to sell the surplus stock off for as little as
$200 dollars each. With no licence being required to fly a plane, the offer
attracted many ex-fighter pilots as well as civilians, who developed a new
American pastime known as barnstorming. Part entertainers, part thrill-seekers,
the barnstormers made their way across the country as solo acts and in groups
called 'Flying Circuses'. The American flier Ormer Locklear wowed the crowds by
climbing out of his aeroplane and walk along the wing, and it wasn’t long
before flying circuses held less appeal for spectators if it didn’t have a
wing-walking act. Handstands, jumps across planes, and even the odd game of
tennis were attempted by barnstormers to attract larger paying audiences. In
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1936, the US Government banned wing-walking under 1,500 ft, which doomed aerial
stunting, and while a few wing-walking teams operated in the 1970s, it wasn’t
until barnstormer Vic Norman founded his famous AeroSuperBatics wing-walking
team in the early 1980s that the sight of daredevils hand-standing and flying
upside down on the wing was seen in Europe. Several teams around the world
subsequently formed using aeroplanes such as the Boeing Stearman or the Curtiss
'Jenny' biplanes to wow crowds as a part of regular air displays, and their
appeal has continued to rise since the 2000s.
Crocodile Encounters! Brady Barr 2012 Discusses the real-life adventures of a
zoologist who studies crocodiles by dressing up in a special crocodile suit,
and discusses the behaviors and habitats of the large aquatic reptiles.
A Picture Book of Amelia Earhart David A. Adler 1998 Discusses the life of the
pilot who was the first woman to cross the Atlantic by herself in a plane.
Australian Women Pilots Kathy Mexted 2020-11 Women have been flying planes ever
since there have been planes to fly, but, with a few notable exceptions, they
have not been visible or well known. Tenacious, determined and sometimes
fearless, Kathy Mexted shares the stories of ten extraordinary Australian women
compelled to take to the skies. You will meet trailblazers like Nancy Bird
Walton, Deborah Wardley, who was told by Ansett that women couldn't be pilots,
and Gaby Kennard, the first Australian woman to fly solo around the world.
Others are perhaps less known, but as flyers of Spitfires, Tiger Moths, Cessnas
and fighter jets, their stories are just as extraordinary. Packed with drama,
adventure and sometimes heartbreak, this riveting book is a salute to those
women who refused to keep their feet on the ground.
To Fly Among the Stars: The Hidden Story of the Fight for Women Astronauts
(Scholastic Focus) Rebecca Siegel 2020-03-03 A searing look at the birth of
America's space program, and the men and women aviators who set its course. In
the 1960s, locked in a heated race to launch the first human into space, the
United States selected seven superstar test pilots and former military air
fighters to NASA's astronaut class -- the Mercury 7. The men endured grueling
training and constant media attention for the honor of becoming America's first
space heroes. But a group of 13 women -- accomplished air racers, test pilots,
and flight instructors -- were enduring those same astronaut tests in secret,
hoping to defy social norms and earn a spot among the stars.With thrilling
stories of aviation feats, frustrating tales of the fight against sexism, and
historical photos, To Fly Among the Stars recounts an incredible era of US
innovation, and the audacious hope of the women who took their fight for space
flight all the way to Washington, DC.
Last Flight Amelia Earhart 2009-12-22 Amelia Earhart's account of her ill-fated
last flight around the world, begun in 1937, remains one of the most moving and
absorbing adventure stories of all time. Last Flight compiles the letters,
diary entries and charts that she sent to her husband, G.P. Putnam at each
stage of her trip. In her own words, these dispatches offer a window into her
experience on this ground-breaking journey and illustrate her cheerful,
charming nature. Her story continues to intrigue and inspire people to this
day.
Aviation Carmella Van Vleet 2016-09-19 Have you ever looked up into the sky,
seen an airplane, and wondered where it was going and who was flying it?
Aviation is the study of the design, development and production, and operation
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of aircraft. In Aviation: Cool Women Who Fly, children ages 9 to 12 learn about
this fascinating field and meet three successful women working in aviation. Meg
Godlewski is a master certified flight instructor, Kristin Wolfe is a pilot in
the Air Force, and Taylor McConnell is a production support engineer. Nomad
Press books in the Girls in Science series supply a bridge between girls’
interests and their potential futures by investigating science careers and
introducing women who have succeeded in science. Compelling stories of reallife aviation experts provide readers with role models that they can look
toward as examples of success. Aviation: Cool Women Who Fly uses engaging
content, links to primary sources, and essential questions to whet kids’
appetites for further exploration and study of aviation. This book explores the
history of aviation, the women who helped pioneer flight, and the multitude of
varied careers in this exciting and important field. Both boys and girls are
encouraged to let their imaginations and dreams soar.
Marie Meyer Fower Christine Montgomery 2015-08-01 When Marie Meyer got her
pilot's license in 1921, she was one of the first women in Missouri to qualify
to fly an airplane. But Marie was not just a pilot, she was a barnstormer and
wing-walker. Marie and her Flying Circus traveled around the Midwest performing
daring aerial stunts for eager crowds. She would stand on the wings of a plane
while it flew at 100 miles per hour, or jump from a plane with a parachute. In
a time when few women ran their own businesses, Marie ran her Flying Circus for
seven years and was active in the early years of aviation. Most importantly,
Marie showed people that women could do anything.
The Many Faces of Josephine Baker Peggy Caravantes 2015-02-01 A complete
biographical look at the complex life of a world-famous entertainer With
determination and audacity, Josephine Baker turned her comic and musical
abilities into becoming a worldwide icon of the Jazz Age. The Many Faces of
Josephine Baker: Dancer, Singer, Activist, Spy provides the first in-depth
portrait of this remarkable woman for young adults. Author Peggy Caravantes
follows Baker's life from her childhood in the depths of poverty to her comedic
rise in vaudeville and fame in Europe. This lively biography covers her
outspoken participation in the U.S. Civil Rights Movement, espionage work for
the French Resistance during World War II, and adoption of 12 children—her
&“rainbow tribe.&” Also included are informative sidebars on relevant topics
such as the 1917 East St. Louis riot, Pullman railway porters, the Charleston,
and more. The lush photographs, appendix updating readers on the lives of the
rainbow tribe, source notes, and bibliography make this is a must-have resource
for any student, Baker fan, or history buff.
The Chickasaw Nation Karen Bush Gibson 2002-06 Provides an overview of the past
and present lives of the Chickasaw Native Americans, covering their history,
daily lives and activities, customs, family life, religion, government, and
history. Includes instructions for making a shell shaker, which is worn when
dancing.
The Booth Brothers Rebecca Langston-George 2017-08 Today everyone knows the
name of John Wilkes Booth, the notorious zealot who assassinated Abraham
Lincoln. But in his lifetime, the killer was an actor who was well-known among
fans of the theater--well-known but less famous and less admired than his
brother Edwin. In the 1860s, Edwin Booth ranked among the greatest and mostrespected stars of the stage. He lived in New York and sympathized with the
Union cause, while his younger brother stomped the streets of Washington, D.C.,
and raged as the Civil War turned in favor of the North. John fantasized about
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kidnapping the president, but after the defeat of the Confederacy, he sought
deadly vengeance. The night Lincoln attended a performance at Ford's Theatre,
Edwin was far away, knowing nothing of the plot unfolding in the nation's
capital.
Women in Space Karen Gibson 2014-02-01 When Valentina Tereshkova blasted off
aboard Vostok 6 on June 16, 1963, she became the first woman to rocket into
space. It would be 19 years before another woman got a chance—cosmonaut
Svetlana Savitskaya in 1982—followed by American astronaut Sally Ride a year
later. And by breaking the stratospheric ceiling, these women forged a path for
many female astronauts, cosmonauts, and mission specialists to follow. In Women
in Space, author Karen Bush Gibson profiles 23 pioneers, all of whom achieved
greatness in orbit. Read about Eileen Collins, the first woman to command the
Space Shuttle; Peggy Whitson, who has logged more than a year in orbit aboard
the International Space Station; Mae Jemison, the first African American woman
in space; as well as astronauts from Japan, Canada, Italy, South Korea, France,
and more. Learn, too, about the Mercury 13, American women selected by NASA in
the late 1950s to train for spaceflight. Though they matched and sometimes
surpassed their male counterparts in performance, they were ultimately denied
the opportunity to head out to the launching pad. Their story, and the stories
of pilots, physicists, and doctors who followed them, demonstrate the vital
role women have played in the quest for scientific understanding. Karen Bush
Gibson is the author of Women Aviators, Native American History for Kids, and
three dozen other books for young readers. She lives in Norman, Oklahoma.
Women Aviators Bernard Marck 2009 Aviation History.
Skyward 2018-06 The year is 1927, and in America, England and Russia, three
young girls share a dream: to fly. But it won't be easy. Against the odds,
Hazel, Marlene and Lilya follow their hearts, enrolling in pilot courses and
eventually flying for the countries in WWII. Follow the adventures of these
young women as they battle not only enemies in the skies but sexism and
inequality in their own teams. Risking their lives countless times in feats of
incredible bravery, the female air pilots of the Second World War are honoured
in this beautiful book, illustrated in Sally Deng's raw, dynamic style.
Code Name Pauline Pearl Witherington Cornioley 2013-08-01 In 1943 a British
Special Operations Executive (SOE) report called agent-in-training Pearl
Witherington "cool and resourceful and extremely determined" and "the best
shot, male or female, we have yet had." Soon after, 29-year-old Witherington
parachuted into Nazi-occupied France and posed as a traveling cosmetics
saleswoman to make her way around the country as an SOE courier. When the
leader of her network was caught by the Gestapo, she became "Pauline" and rose
to command a 3,500-strong band of French Resistance fighters. She went on to
become one of the most celebrated female agents in SOE history. In Code Name
Pauline Witherington's remarkable story is told in her own words. In a series
of reminiscences she describes her difficult childhood and harrowing escape
from France in 1940, her recruitment and training as a special agent, the
logistics and dangers of working as an undercover courier, failed and
successful attempts at sabotaging the Nazis, and much more. Editor Kathryn J.
Atwood provides helpful context and background on the SOE and the French
Resistance. Also included are an annotated list of key figures; an appendix of
original, unedited interview extracts; and previously unpublished photographs
and documents. Pearl Witherington Cornioley (1914-2008) worked for the Special
Operations Executive (SOE) as a special agent and with the French Resistance as
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an undercover courier and later a network leader of 3,500 men. She was
instrumental in carrying out numerous acts of espionage and sabotage. Kathryn
J. Atwood is the author of Women Heroes of World War II and has contributed to
War, Literature, and the Arts and Midwest Book Review.
West with the Night Beryl Markham 1983 Describes growing up in an Africa that
no longer exists, training and breeding race horses, flying mail to Sudan, and
being the first woman to fly the Atlantic, east to west
Fly Girls Keith O'Brien 2019 From NPR correspondent Keith O' Brien comes this
thrilling Young Readers' edition of the untold story about pioneering women,
including Amelia Earhart, who fought to compete against men in the high-stakes
national air races of the 1920s and 1930s--and won. In the years between World
War I and World War II, airplane racing was one of the most popular sports in
America. Thousands of fans flocked to multiday events, and the pilots who
competed in these races were hailed as heroes. Well, the male pilots were
hailed. Women who flew planes were often ridiculed by the press, and initially
they weren't invited to race. Yet a group of women were determined to take to
the sky--no matter what. With guts and grit, they overcame incredible odds both
on the ground and in the air to pursue their dreams of flying and racing
planes. Fly Girls follows the stories of five remarkable women: Florence
Klingensmith, a highâe'school dropout from North Dakota; Ruth Elder, an Alabama
housewife; Amelia Earhart, the most famous, but not necessarily the most
skilled; Ruth Nichols, a daughter of Wall Street wealth who longed to live a
life of her own; and Louise Thaden, who got her start selling coal in Wichita.
Together, they fought for the chance to race against the men--and in 1936 one
of them would triumph in the toughest raceof all. Complete with photographs and
a glossary, Fly Girls celebrates a little-known slice of history wherein
tenacious, trail-blazing women braved all obstacles to achieve greatness.
Wally Funk's Race for Space Sue Nelson 2019-03-05 Wally Funk was among the
Mercury 13, the first group of American pilots to complete NASA's 1961 Women in
Space program. Funk breezed through the rigorous physical and mental tests, her
scores beating those of many of the male candidates—even John Glenn. Just one
week before Funk was to enter the final phase of training, the entire program
was abruptly cancelled. Politics and prejudice meant that none of the morethan-qualified women ever went to space. Undeterred, Funk went on to become one
of America's first female aviation inspectors and civilian flight instructors,
though her dream of being an astronaut never dimmed. In this offbeat odyssey,
journalist and fellow space buff Sue Nelson travels with Wally Funk, now
approaching her eightieth birthday, as she races to make her giant leap.
Covering their travels across the United States and Europe—taking in NASA's
mission control in Houston and Spaceport America in New Mexico, where Funk's
ride to space awaits—this is a uniquely intimate and entertaining portrait of a
true aviation trailblazer.
The Jerrie Mock Story Nancy Roe Pimm 2016-03-15 In this biography for middlegrade readers, Nancy Roe Pimm tells the story of Geraldine “Jerrie” Mock, the
first woman to fly solo around the world. In her trusty Cessna, The Spirit of
Columbus — also known as Charlie — she traveled from Columbus, Ohio, on an
eastward route that totaled nearly twenty-three thousand miles and took almost
a month. Overcoming wind, ice, mechanical problems, and maybe even sabotage,
Mock persevered. Mock caught the aviation bug at seven years old, when she rode
in a Ford Trimotor plane with her parents. In high school, she displayed a
talent for math and science, and she was the only woman in her aeronautical
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engineering classes at Ohio State University. Although she then settled into
domestic life, she never lost her interest in flying. What began as a joking
suggestion from her husband to fly around the world prompted her to pursue her
childhood dream. But the dream became a race, as another woman, Joan Merriam
Smith, also sought to be the first to circle the globe. Even though Mock beat
Smith and accomplished what her heroine Amelia Earhart had died trying to do,
her feat was overshadowed by the Vietnam War and other world events. Now, Pimm
introduces Mock to a new generation of adventurers.
‘Guilty Women’, Foreign Policy, and Appeasement in Inter-War Britain Julie V.
Gottlieb 2016-02-07 British women were deeply invested in foreign policy
between the wars. This study casts new light on the turn to international
affairs in feminist politics, the gendered representation and experience of the
Munich Crisis, and the profound impression made by female public opinion on PM
Neville Chamberlain in his negotiations with the dictators.
Spreading My Wings Diana Barnato Walker 2008-08-29 The remarkable autobiography
of a pioneering female aviator who left a privileged life to serve in World War
II. Her father was a millionaire race-car driver who became chairman of Bentley
Motors, and her grandfather cofounded the De Beers mining company. But by the
late 1930s, debutante Diana Barnato had enough of her affluent, chaperoned
existence and sought excitement in flying—soloing at Brooklands after only six
hours’ training. Joining the Air Transport Auxiliary in 1941 to help ferry
aircraft to squadrons and bases throughout the country, she flew scores of
different aircraft—fighters, bombers, and trainers—in all kinds of conditions,
and without a radio. By 1945, Barnato had lost many friends, a fiancé, and a
husband—but she continued to fly. In 1962 she was awarded the Jean Lennox Bird
Trophy for notable achievement in aviation, but her greatest moment was yet to
come, when in 1963 she flew a Lightning through the sound barrier, becoming
“the fastest woman in the world.” Spreading My Wings is her remarkable memoir,
brimming with history and adventure.
A World of Her Own Michael Elsohn Ross 2014-03-01 An inspiration for any young
person who loves the outdoors, wildlife, or science, A World of Her Own tells
the stories of 24 brave women from different cultures, epochs, and economic
backgrounds who have shared similar missions: to meet the physical and mental
challenges of exploring the natural world, to protect the environment and
native cultures, and to leave a mark in the name of discovery. Among the many
bold women profiled are Rosaly Lopes, who worked for NASA and discovered 71
volcanoes on one of Jupiter's moons; Helen Thayer, the first woman to walk and
ski the Magnetic North Pole accompanied by only her dog; Kay Cottee, the first
woman to successfully sail nonstop around the world completely unassisted; and
Anna Smith Peck, who set the record for the highest climb in the Western
Hemisphere at the age of 58. These and other engaging profiles, based on both
historical research and firsthand interviews, stress how childhood passions and
interests, perseverance, and courage led these women to overcome challenges and
break barriers to achieve great success in their adventurous pursuits and
careers. A bibliography and annotated list of exploration resources and
organizations make this an invaluable resource for young explorers, parents,
and teachers alike.
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